
4th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer of children in King’s Class,

Due toMiss Dickinson leaving us on 28thMarch 2024 to take a position closer to her home, we

would like to update you on the plans for the start of the summer term.

FromWednesday 17th April 2024, our first day back after the Easter break, Mr Blowwill be

the class teacher in King’s.

Mrs Fulcher andMrs Rashid will continue to support in King’s class.

WewishMiss Dickinson all the best!

If you have any questions, please ask the class teacher or email office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Kind regards,

Mr L Angier

Vice Principal


